
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2020 
 
 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
“But ye shall receive power, after that the Holy Ghost is come upon you: and ye shall be witnesses unto me both in 
Jerusalem, and in all Judaea, and in Samaria, and unto the uttermost part of the earth.”  (Acts 1:8) 
 
I believe that the will of God is for the redemption of man. I’m thankful that God made a way for the whole world to 
be saved! What a privilege it is to be a part of God’s plan to get the whole Gospel to the whole world! I hope that 
saved people everywhere realize the great responsibility that has been bestowed upon us.  
 
Throughout the months of August and September, we were able to be at 14 different churches in Michigan, 
Minnesota, Indiana, and Illinois. Many of these meetings were Missions Conferences or Missions-Emphasis Month 
services. I’m thankful that reaching the world with the Gospel is still being emphasized! We were once again blessed 
by the generosity of God’s people! Getting to know the pastor and his family at each church is always one  of my 
favorite things to do. I count it a privilege to have met many faithful servants of our Father.  
 
At the end of August, we had the opportunity to help our home church with our annual Teen Rally. We had about 
75 teenagers attend, with 5 of them putting their trust in Jesus as the only way to Heaven! To God be the glory! 
 
Almost every day, it seems that I hear reports of God working in Nigeria. Churches are being started, souls are 
being saved, and converts are being discipled. All around the world, the cause of Christ is moving forward. Will you 
take part in it, or will you just sit back and watch? 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support! More than once, I’ve had someone come up to our display table, 
take a prayer card, and promise to pray for us. It’s hard to put into words what that means to us! It takes folks like 
you to send folks like us! 
 
In His service,  
 
Daniel, Erin, and Ezekiel Lang 
 


